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The Town of Blaine Lake, RM of 
Blaine Lake & the BLCA offices will be 
closed Monday, July 1

st
 in celebration 

of Canada Day – July 1, 2013 

 

Blaine Lake Public Library 

Corner of Main St. & Railway Ave. 
Phone: (306) 497-3130  
Open: Tues. Wed. & Fri.  
1pm - 5pm, 
and Thursday 5pm - 8pm  

Free access to  ancestry.com, 
ComsumerReports.org, iPortal and 
more – online at The Blaine Lake 
Public Library  

 

With a free library card members have 
free access to over 35 subscription 
databases including 1700 
newspapers, health, kids, research, 
legal and almost any subject you can 
think of. 

Visit www.wapitilibary.ca for updates 
on new books and movies.  You can 
keep yourself updated by becoming a 
friend of the Library on our Facebook 
page.  

 

 

Blaine Lake Community 
Association 

Purchase GREAT WEST PILSNER or 
GREAT WEST LIGHT from Blaine 
Lake Variety or Crossroads Tavern in 
2013 and  Support the Community of 
Blaine Lake's Facilities and Sports 
Programs.  

The Blaine Lake Community 
Association has partnered with Great 
West Brewing in a Community 
Sponsorship Agreement. For more 
information please contact the BLCA 
office at 306 497-2222.  

 

Summer Help Wanted 

The Town of Blaine Lake is currently 
looking for someone to fill the position 
of Summer Maintenance Worker.  The 
position is full time, 40 hours a week 
from June to the end of August and 
possibly into September.  Duties 
include the following: 

 Grass cutting 

 Park maintenance 

 Street maintenance 

 Other duties as needed 
within the town 

The successful applicant will have a 
valid driver’s license, mower operation 
experience, will be capable of working 
independently and with minimal 
supervision and will enjoy working 
outside.   

Please drop off your resume to Blaine 
Lake Town Office.  For more 
information please contact Anna at the 
Town Office at 306-497-2531 or email 
blainelake@sasktel.net 

 

Communities in Bloom 

A huge thank you to the kids and 
teachers at the Blaine Lake 
Composite School for taking the time 
to help clean our community.  After a 
cleaning blitz the kids and teachers 
enjoyed some hotdogs and drinks 
served up by some extraordinary 

lades at The Seniors Centre!  THANK 
YOU 

Our next meeting is on June 6
th

 at 
7:00 pm at The Seniors Centre!  We 

will require some help to hang our 
flower baskets in mid-June. 

If you have any questions regarding 
the CIB program, please call Kitty at 
306-497-2531, Karen 306-497-2525 or 
Debbie at 306-497-2881. 

 
Any non-profit organization that would 
like to include an announcement or 
event in the Town’s monthly 
newsletter or on the website should 
contact the Town Office no later than 
the 25

th
 day of the month!  We will do 

our best to accommodate your 
requests. Please email 
blainelakenews@sasktel.net or call 
306-497-2531. 

 

 

Can’t find your 
newsletter?  We 
would love to 
email it to you 
every month! 
Please send us an 
email to 
blainelakenews@s
asktel.net to get 
your email 
address 
registered. 

 

Blaine Lake Senior Citizens’ Centre 

Will be hosting a meeting on 
Thursday, June 13

th
,  at 1:30 p.m. 

regarding group trips or bus trips to 
Manitou Hot Springs at Watrous.  The 
speaker will be Eric Upshall. 

A potluck supper will be held at the 
Seniors’ Centre on Wednesday, June 
26

th
,  open to everyone in the 

community.  Door opens at 5:00, 
supper is at 6:00 p.m.  Bring a meal 
item to share.  The usual Kaiser 
evening will follow at 7:30 p.m. for 
those who wish to participate. 
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